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Subject: City Golf Courses 

From: Mitchiner, James  
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 11:43 PM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; 
Dohoney Jr., Milton <MDohoney@a2gov.org> 
Subject: City Golf Courses  

To the Mayor, City Council, Planning commission, and City Manager: 

We write to say that we are strongly OPPOSED to using Huron Hills Golf Course and Leslie Park Golf 
Course for anything other than what they were intended for, namely, recreational golf. I have long 
considered both courses to be a vital part of the city's parks and do not want to see them redeveloped for 
housing or commercial enterprises. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 Sincerely, 

James & Kathleen Mitchiner 
1265 Barrister Rd., Ward 2 
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